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14th July

Sir;

I have the honor to

request that you will be

good enough to report with

er the Keturn from the Fort

Chipewayan Indian school

referred to in the last para

graph of my letter of the

March last, has yet been

received by you and if so.

it should be forwarded to

the Department withoutZollare

I have the honor to be,

Sir

Your obedient Servant

Aban Kaufmet

Hon. E. Dewdney.

Deputy of the Supt.

Ind. Com. for Max. F. R. W.S.

Genl. of Ind. Affre.

Regina N.W.P.
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